

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 8th November 2023

Dear Parents / Carers of Maple 1 Class,

Teacher Update / Parents Evening

As you may be aware, currently Miss Mansbridge is not in school due to illness. Maple 1 class has been taught by Mr Phillips; a supply teacher who is very well known to the school. Mr Vivian has also provided great, consistent support for the class as well.

Sadly, we regret to inform you that Miss Mansbridge is still poorly and is not able to be in school therefore Mr Philips will continue to be the teacher for Maple 1 for this interim period.

This means that all Maple 1 parents evening appointments are cancelled next week and we will look to reschedule new dates once Miss Mansbridge is back in school.

We are sure you will join us in wishing Miss Mansbridge a speedy recovery. We look forward to welcoming Miss Mansbridge back, hopefully by the end of November.

We will keep you updated.

Smith

Yours sincerely,















